## CAUGHT BY SURPRISE



Mark Twain Elementary principal Ruthlee Caloiaro reacts to receiving a donation of \$4,000 from Paul Stowell of City National Bank during a reading assembly on Monday afternoon. The money will be used to purchase reading materials for students. Also during the assemby Suzanne Stock with Barnes & Noble announced the company will be donating and delivering 850 books to the school this week from their Holiday Book Drive.

# Curry Street pre-construction meeting Thursday

### Nevada Appeal staff report

Carson Proud, Q&D Construction and Carson City Public Works will host a meeting on the

upcoming Curry Street construction project at 6 p.m. Thursday, March 22 in the Ormsby Room at the Carson City Sheriff's Office.

The meeting will cover information about the construction process and will also cover how to stay informed and receive updates throughout the

construction process. The meeting will also give the public a chance to air concerns and ask questions about the project.

# Cat

Nevada Appeal staff

Catmandu has ar nounced its purcha its facility at 1829 l Street in Carson Ci After four years of the cage-free shelte mandu has purcha facility.

Founder Linda B chanan hopes to ev ally expand the ser offered at Catmanc include a kitten nu and more options f feral cats.

Inspired by the p of a homeless cat sl named "Carson," B an opened Catman provide shelter for and kittens living c streets. Catmandu Carson enjoyed five together until his s passing on March Carson's legacy live Catmandu.

Catmandu provic home-like atmosph where cats can roar ly and mingle with another and their h caregivers. This low environment allows to recover from the ma of being abando and become loving, able kitties. A separ building caters to k under 4 months old

Catmandu helps from all areas of No as long as space is a able. We're often th

# Sexual subject lunche

**Nevada Appeal staff**